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MESSAGE FOR THE CHILDREN 

Dear Children, 
I have really, really missed having you all in 
school and can’t wait to see you and hear your 
news on Monday! Whether you have been 
learning at home or at school so far this term, 
get ready again for lots of exciting learning 
and fun with all your friends at school.  
See you all on Monday – altogether and back 
where you belong! 
Mrs Oustayiannis  
 
STAFFING NEWS 

Mr Joshua East  
Congratulations to Mr East who has 
successfully completed his PE Apprentice Level 
3 qualification! Mr East’s final day as an 
Apprentice will be 19th March but we do hope 
he will come back and do some work again 
with us before he starts his exciting new 
career in the Navy!  
He will be very much missed by us all. 
 
Mrs Sandy Madahar 
We are delighted to let you know that we have 
appointed a new School Business Manager! 
Mrs Sandy Madahar joins us straight after the 
Easter break on Monday 19th April. We look 
forward to warmly welcoming her to the 
Telford Infant Team. 
 
Mrs Hilary Wilson (Year 1 Bubble) and 

Ms Rachel Pope (Year 2 Bubble) 

We look forward to welcoming back two of our 

teachers - Mrs Wilson (from 8th March) and Ms 

Pope (from 15th March) who will be providing 

additional support in years 1 and 2. 

 
 
Mrs Anna Bradley (Reception Bubble) 
On Monday 8th we welcome a new face to our 
school. Mrs Bradley will provide additional 
support in Reception during the mornings. 
 
PGCE students 
From 15th March through to the summer term we 
have two PGCE students from the University of 
Warwick completing placements in Turquoise and 
Indigo classes under the direction of the class 
teachers and mentored by our Initial Teacher 
Training Lead, Miss Booth. 
 
 
GOVERNOR NEWS 
Mr David Anderson 
The Full Governing Board appointed Mr David 
Anderson as a co-opted Governor at the last 
Board meeting on 3rd February.  
We are very much looking forward to working 
with Mr Anderson and hope that he can visit 
school in person to see us in action very soon. 
 
Clerk to Governors 
Telford Infant School Governing Board is looking 
to recruit a Clerk to Governors following the 
retirement of our previous clerk. An advert is 
being sent out with today’s correspondence and 
can also be found on the Vacancies page of our 
website: 
https://www.telford-
inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/vacancies/313512 
 
 
 

 

https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/vacancies/313512
https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/vacancies/313512


 

                                RED NOSE DAY AT TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL 
FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                

• This year Red Nose Day falls on Friday 19th March and in school we will be 
celebrating our amazing 'Super Powers'.  
  

• All children are invited to use their imagining learning power to make a badge to wear 
on their uniform for the day telling everyone exactly what their 'Super Power' is. 
 

• To make donating even easier this year we have set up a direct link via Parentpay so 
you can donate directly should you wish to. Please note that we shall not be 
accepting cash donations for this event. 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2516 
 

• We can't wait to see all those amazing Super Powers in action! 
 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
THURSDAY 4TH MARCH 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Happy World Book Day! 
 

Don’t forget to look back at last week’s Newsletter to see how we are celebrating World Book 
Day this year. Also – please do check Tapestry today for: 
 
*Top Reading Tips presented by some of our Year 2 children. 
*World Book Day Assembly led by Mrs Shippam our English Subject Leader. 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2516
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DIARY DATES 
Latest Update  

04.03.21 

 
March 2021 

Thursday 4th   World Book Day  

Monday 8th  School reopens for all pupils – hooray! 

Friday 19th  Red Nose Day  

Thursday 25th 
Monday 29th 
Wednesday 31st 
(4pm to 6.30pm) 

Learning Reviews for parents on TEAMS 
(Booking details will follow) 

 
April 2021 

Thursday 1st  Last day of Spring Term 

Friday 2nd to Sunday 18th  Easter Holidays 

Monday 19th  Start of Summer Term 
 

********************************************************************************** 

 

WARWICKSHIRE SCHOOL HEALTH AND WELLBEING NEWSLETTER 

March 2021 

Follow the link below to access the latest School Health and Wellbeing Newsletter: 

https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/whole_school_letters/316014 

 

 

A huge Telford Infant THANK YOU to all our parents and 
carers and your support bubbles, often grandparents, for 
your hard work, patience and kindness during the latest 
partial school opening/closure.  
 
The last few weeks have been long and challenging but we 
look forward to getting some normality back for the children 
and hopefully yourselves from Monday 8th, even if the world 
around us still isn’t quite as we yearn for it to be. 
 
 
 
  

https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/whole_school_letters/316014

